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Thank you for accepting my comments on dockets UE-160918 and UG-160919, concerning
Puget Sound Energy’s (PSE) two year integrated resource plans for electric and natural gas
service in Washington State.
I am a PSE customer and have been proud of the way the company has worked aggressively to
expand our sustainable energy supply. The necessity of increased dedication to that end is
becoming more apparent every day. I There for request that the WSUTC require PSE to close
all it's coal-fired plants no later than 2025 and begin replace natural gas use with wind, solar
and geothermal resources.
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